Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:41 PM
To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Lots 5-8 Highlands

From: RNewman@ResolutionStrategiesinc.com <rnewman@resolutionstrategiesinc.com>

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:12 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; RNewman@ResolutionStrategiesinc.com; Jack Chamberlain
<jtuttlec@aol.com>

Cc: 'Larry Jacobson (laj@cohenandjacobson.com)' <laj@cohenandjacobson.com>

Subject: RE: Lots 5-8 Highlands

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thank you Camaille.

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:06 PM

To: RNewman@ResolutionStrategiesinc.com; Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>
Cc: 'Larry Jacobson (laj@cohenandjacobson.com)' <laj@cohenandjacobson.com>
Subject: RE: Lots 5-8 Highlands

Hi Jack and Rich,

The County received the draft EIR Addendum from SWCA last week. The document is under review by staff and County
Counsel, with comments on the draft to be provided to SWCA by the end of the week. Let me check with Steve
regarding sharing a draft with you prior to release of the document to the public.

Thanks

From: RNewman@ResolutionStrategiesinc.com <rnewman@resolutionstrategiesinc.com>

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:54 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; RNewman@ResolutionStrategiesinc.com; 'Larry Jacobson
(laj@cohenandjacobson.com)' <laj@cohenandjacobson.com>

Subject: RE: Lots 5-8 Highlands

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello Camaille,



Just FYI, I informed Jack of your comments a few weeks ago as to timing. This is a follow-up to
that update on 2/10/21. In that message, you thought the draft addendum would be to the
County last week.

If there 1s a document which can be reviewed, we would appreciate seeing it.

Thanks,
Rich

From: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:34 PM

To: RNewman@ResolutionStrategiesinc.com
Subject: Fwd: Lots 5-8 Highlands

From: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>
To: cleung@smcgov.org <cleung@smcgov.org>
Sent: Mon, Mar 15, 2021 2:33 pm

Subject: Lots 5-8 Highlands

Camille,

What is the status on the CEQA study for the amended grading/ dirt hauling on the last four lots. At the time that | agreed
to fund the CEQA study, you told me that we should have the study results in about 5 weeks.

Thanks,

Jack



